
PURSUANT TO ARTICLE III, Section 9, of the 
Charter of the City of Crossville, notice is hereby 
given that the City of Crossville proposes to sell 
approximately 5.49 acres located on Interchange 
Drive to Forbus Investments. A plat of the 
property and pertinent details are available for 
review in the City Clerk’s office located at 392 
N. Main Street. This 13th day of January, 2018.

Publication date: 01/12/18
James S. Mayberry, Mayor

Valerie Hale, City Clerk


